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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Steve Barlow 

• Quin Botly 

• Paul Brown 

• Mike Corrigan JR. 

• Everton Fagan 

• Max Felwick 

• Melissa Hunter 

• Shirley McAuliffe 

• Jordan Middleton 

• Upender Sahota 

• Kendra Savard 

• Benny Wright  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

 

 

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Ronnie Lafee – 8 years 

• Eli Woodham – 1 year 

Thank you for all that you do! 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

Our corn roast will be on 

Wednesday August 14th.  

 ‘TRAVIS TALKS’ 

The next segment will be from 

4:30-5:30 p.m. on Wednesday 

August 14th in the upstairs 

training room. Please let Sam 

know if you are interested in 

attending. 

 

 

 

 

  

SOCIAL HOUR 

Our next social hour will be held 

on Thursday August 22nd from 5-6 

p.m. at Apollo’s.  

Please let Sam know if you are 

interested in attending. 

 

 

WORKING AT HEIGHTS 

TRAINING 

If anyone is interested in 

working at heights 

training, please let Sam 

know. 

 

 

SEPTEMBER LUNCH 

Please see attached for the menu options 

for September’s lunch. Fill out and return to 

Sam by August 21st.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY RECAP OF NEW HIRES 

We have a few new additions to the Mirmil team! Please welcome the following: 

Danny Bisharat – Production Associate 

Brody Hay – Production Associate (Summer) 

Rowan Jewett – Production Associate (Summer) 

Trent Stephens – Production Associate (Summer) 

Carson Van Allen - Production Associate 

Taylor Vieth – Production Associate (Summer) 

 

And welcome back Jesse Dugus and Autumn MacMillan for the summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAINING 

We are trying to decide our next training adventure! Please let Sam know if you have 

any suggestions for our next training course with Loyalist College.  

 

 GROUP PHOTO 

We are going to be taking a group employee photo. 

Please wear a Mirmil shirt on Wednesday August 14th. We will take 

the picture outside at 9 a.m. 


